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Offshore Wind
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To:HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources) <DNRECHearingComments@delaware.gov>
To Whom it May Concern:

Regarding the US Wind project | urge you to deny US Wind access to our most valuable resource in the State of
Delaware, our coastal and the great natural resources that will become under severe stress due to the wind
turbines, the infrastructure and the cabling and inshore structures that will be required to take in the power.

How are you going to justify to the citizens and homeowners of properties in Delaware that we use our valuable
land and natural resources to bring in power from our neighboring state of Maryland? If this is so important to
Maryland to have wind energy then let them use their own state park (Assateague) to that end and not our state
beaches and land. As it is we will have the visual pollution of looking at their wind turbines, that alone will be
negatively impacting our land values in Sussex County and the State of Delaware.

| urge you as a property owner and a member of the Town of Fenwick Island Town Council to not move forward
with this project.

Kurt Zanelotti

Town Council, Fenwick Island, DE
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